
Letter	of	the	
Week
2/5	– V
2/12	– V
2/19	– L
2/26	– L

Important	
Dates

2/9	– No	School	
Professional	

Development	Day
2/14	– Valentines	

Day
2/19	– No	School
Presidents	Day!

TEXT	HERE

What’s	New?
January	flew	by	in	a	
blink	of	an	eye!

This	month	we	will	be	
talking	about	penguins,	
Valentines	Day,	dental	
health	and	community	

helpers.
We	are	looking	forward	
to	all	of	our	parent	read	
aloud	visits	this	month!		
If	you	haven’t	signed	up	
for	a	day	to	read	please	

send	Cathleen	a	
message	on	Remind.

Make	sure	to	check	out	
our	web	page	on	the	
Blair	website	to	view	

photos	and	see	what	we	
are	up	to!


